wﬂ 265 rue St-Philippe St., C.P./P.0. Box 370, Alfred, ON KOB 1A0

Tel.: 613-679-4093 / Fax: 613-679-4939
email: aphydro@hawk.igs.net

March 18th, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street,

th
26 Floor, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Re: Board Staff Submission on Hydro 2000 Inc.
2010 Electricity Distribution Rates Application
Board File Number EB-2009-0229

Dear Ms. Walli:

On February 2, 2010, the Ontario Energy Board Staff issued its Submission on the
Applicant’s 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates application effective May 1st, 2010.

Hydro 2000 Inc. has no issues and accepts Board Staff Submission Recommendation.

Sincerely yours,

L2, C 3. D

Rene C. Beaulne
Manager, Hydro 2000 Inc.

cc. Mr. Martin Benum



